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ICU Council Chair’s Report 
A note by Mark Chamberlain 

 
 
Since the last meeting of the Trustee Board there have been the last two meetings of Union Council for 
the academic year. 
 
Ninth Meeting of Council – 17th May 2010 
 
This meeting of Council passed an updated Sabbatical Accommodation policy, an amended Transport 
policy, a new RAG and CAG policy, as well as the new Representation policy.  The GSA Chair didn’t 
submit his report for the second time after being censured at the sixth meeting of Council, and so a 
motion of no confidence was tabled against him, which passed 19-0-4. 
 
Tenth Meeting of Council – 7th June 2010 
 
Matters for decision at the last meeting of Council included living out requests for the incoming 
Sabbatical officers, Court and Trustee board appointments, and several expired policies, including the 
C&S policy, Colours policy, Disciplinary policy, H&S policy and Felix policy.  Council also voted to accept 
the updated Constitution,  SLAs and Colours Committee recommendations, as well as passing  a paper 
giving the RSM Constituent Union status.  Honorary Life Memberships of the Union were also awarded 
to all seven outgoing sabbaticals. 
 
It has been a great privilege acting as Council Chair this year – my thanks must go to Rebecca Coxhead 
for all her incredibly hard work, and my best wishes go to Jenny Wilson who is taking over the role from 
me as I move onto Court. 
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